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David Elmore

Subject: FW: Consultation response 

From: Oliver Waring 
Sent: 28 November 2017 16:59
To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Consultation response 

Hi David,

I have taken a look at the plans supplied. In principle the scheme is sufficient, however further details is required:

• A tree protection plan and method statement to ensure the retained trees are protected throughout the 
development. These should be in accordance with BS: 5837: 2012

• Details of plants and trees used (some details have been supplied but not all). Species, size and planting 
densities.

• Planting methods and aftercare including watering.

• A condition that any plants that fail within the first five years are replaced.

I hope the above is of help. If you have any further queries let me know.

Kind regards,

Oliver

Oliver Waring
Tree Officer,
Landscape & Ecology

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus
Welwyn Garden City
Herts AL8 6AE
Telephone: 01707 357 000

Follow the link for more information about Trees in Welwyn Hatfield.

Find an Arboricultural Association approved tree surgeon or consultant


